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LIOYD S REGISTER OF SHIPPING
Enclosure 41, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, Fen, London Telephone: ROYal 3551 (6 Lines)

17th December, 1956.
Dear Sirs,

With reference to your memorandum of thel4th
December relative to the steamer "STORA", I enclose
a copy of my enquiry to you on the 1st November.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Plassification Committee.

The Surveyors,
LEITH.
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